
 

 
 

 

September 5, 2017 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Contact: Justin Koestler (608) 267-7669 
 

Rep. Zamarripa Statement on President Trump’s Decision to End DACA  
 

MADISON – State Representative JoCasta Zamarripa (D-Milwaukee) issued the following 
statement in response to President Trump’s decision to end the Deferred Action for 
Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program: 
 
“Ending DACA is cruel, heartless, and wrong.  It is morally reprehensible to attack 
children to score cheap political points.  DACA DREAMers are our colleagues, 
classmates, men and women in uniform, friends, and neighbors.  DACA DREAMers have 
fulfilled their promise to our nation and state.  President Trump has broken his promise 
to them. 
 
“Since the President and his administration lack the integrity to keep their promises to 
our nation’s children, I call on Congress to defend DACA and protect our DREAMers.  
Speaker Ryan and the GOP controlled Congress must do the right thing, and pass a clean 
piece of legislation that protects these DREAMers.  We need a solution now.  Your party 
broke it.  Your party needs to fix it.” 
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